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The Autorité de la concurrence today hosted a meeting of independent

administrative and public authorities (AAI and API) working in the field of

economic regulation. Organised twice a year, the meeting is a key platform for

exchange and coordination for the institutions involved and for effective

economic regulation at the service of the French people.
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Biannual meeting of independent administrative

and public authorities working in the field of

economic regulation: an autumn 2024 meeting

focused on strengthening public action
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